10/23/2023

To whom it may concern,

This is a written response to our violation notice received on 10/6/2023. As it relates to both violations
one fuel additives and Michigan Air Pollution Control rule 201, and violation two stack design PTI 1140-
92E EU loadrack special condition VIII.2. We are currently in the process of updating our existing air
permit to include the addition of our new VRU. In this we are including the additive tanks into the permit
numbers as well are making a modification to the stack to not only raise the height but make sure the
design and finished product are one in the same. Upon the completion of this process, we believe this
will satisfy both requirements and will no longer be out of compliance with these violations.

Please feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

David Rodriguez

Terminal Manager

US Energy Distribution LLC
40600 Grand River Ave.
Novi, MI 48375

810-772-1064



